
Appendix 4:  Flow Chart for Reviewing a Scope Package

    

 

The department responsible for review will review the package and can seek 
guidance from professional development

A prompt from Koha will go to the author & Professional Development by email

A Three yearly review date is the standard date for review (unless it requires a 
review before this date)

/workforce personnel/ changes that requires the development of a scope of professional 
practice.

Library services remove from central 
repository. 

Professional Development will arrange for 
the package removal from Koha

NO LONGER REQUIRED

If the scope package is no longer required 
then the reviewer will inform professional 

development

STILL REQUIRED

If the package is still required then the 
reviewer will need to follow the Scope policy 

instructions on re-formatting into trust 
template, ensure the package reflects 
current policies, procedures, national 

evidence https://derby.koha-ptfs.co.uk/cgi-
bin/koha/opac-search.pl?q=scope

The reviewer will take to their relevant Business’ 
Unit/Division for information to approve the 

changes

The reviewer will submit the updated version 
to Professional Development 

dhft.pdutraining@nhs.net and they will inform 
the library to upload to Koha

https://derby.koha-ptfs.co.uk/cgi-bin/koha/opac-search.pl?q=scope
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